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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: David Whitaker, Director, LPD 

FROM: Scott Benson, City Council District 3 

 

CC: Hon. Gabirela Santiago Romero, Chair, Public Health and Safety 

Standing Committee 

Hon. Janice Winfrey, City Clerk 

Malik Washington, Mayor’s Liaison 

 

VIA: Council President Mary Sheffield 

DATE: 20 July 2023 

 

RE: REMOVE PRIVLEDGE ON GUN SIGNS OPINION 

 

Following our previous request for a legal opinion on the matter of gun signs regulations, 

the law department has provided its analysis. This opinion holds considerable importance 

for our ongoing deliberations, and, in the interest of transparency, we believe its details 

should be accessible to the public. 

 

Hence, I request LPD prepare a resolution to remove privilege from the gun signs' opinion 

memo. This memo pertains to the regulation and legal aspects surrounding the display and 

placement of gun signs within the city. 

 

Please facilitate the necessary steps for this request as soon as possible. If you have any 

questions, do not hesitate to contact my office at 313-224-1198. 

 
 

SRB 
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